
            St. Ferdinand Parents Club Newsletter 
The St. Ferdinand Parent’s Club (“SFPC”) commenced last year with a mission to create, organize, 
and promote fundraising activities and to engage & empower the school community and families 
through social events and volunteering opportunities.  

 

 As this was our first year, we established the goal 
of fundraising on behalf of the school and 
donating the proceeds from our fundraising efforts 
back to St. Ferd community.  We believe these 
efforts further solidify our support of our schools’ 
mission and values that promote Catholic 
academic excellence to our children.  We are very 
excited to say that last year’s fundraising efforts 
were an overwhelming success. We hosted seven 
fundraising events and, due to your generosity, 
donations, volunteerism and/or participation, we 
raised more than $2,000. Such success would 
have been unthinkable without the support of our 
parents and faculty. 

SFPC is very proud to share with you 
the distribution of those proceeds.  The 
largest donation was given back to the 
school and its teachers – the 
foundation of our children’s education.  
We were also able to donate to various 
groups within the school and parish, 
such as Fish Fry Bunny Night, 
graduation gifts for our Pre-
K/Kindergarten and 8th grade classes, 
and other appreciation events 
celebrating the faculty and staff.   
Lastly, we were able to support the 
terrific work and efforts our Room 
Parents have contributed to our 
students, thus far.   

We hope for the 2023-2024 school year, we can contribute as much or more through our upcoming 
fundraising efforts.  We are writing this memo to showcase the positive impact your participation has 
provided and express our deep gratitude for your continual support.  On behalf of the SFPC, Thank 
You!!!  We look forward to having another successful year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Monica Miller 
St. Ferdinand Parents Club President  




